
RED AND BLACK NIGHT – ANOTHER GREAT SUCCESS! 

 
Well done to all teams for their efforts on Saturday 22 April 2017.  It was a great night and provided some 
well above average entertainment for parents and supporters. 
 
Team 3 were the winners on the night with their excellent presentation of Aladdin.  You just had to applaud 
the flying carpet!! 
 

 

 
Our 11 years chose the move “Frozen”  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 Whilst our 12 years presented “Shrek” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Our 13 years receive their presents              and present their version of “High School Musical” 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                    “Toy Story” as presented by our 14 years 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Mothers are probably in shock!                                         “Annie” from our 15 years 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Team 3 collect their gifts and make us laugh with their rendition of “Aladdin” 
                                   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Team 2 with “Jungle Book” – love those ears! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Team 1   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

“Beauty and the Beast” by Team 1.  Well the dress is the right colour! 

 
 
       
 
 
 
 
          
     With thanks to Tracey and her helpers for organising the night. 


